To Whom It May Concern,
As the principal of Hogwarts University, I am proud to write this letter of recommendation for my former Gymnastics teacher, Ms. Janna Blythe. Ms. Blythe has been a part of my institution for the past seven years, teaching basic gymnastics to students in the high school level.
Ms. Blythe possesses all the necessary skills, education and training that makes her a qualified teacher in gymnastics. For seven years, Ms. Blythe has imparted that knowledge to her students and so much more. She is popular as a student’s advocate and a good motivator. Through her good example and individualized approach in teaching, Ms. Blythe has been able to redirect and revamp the academic and personal lives of her students for the better.
Among her noteworthy achievements in the university is her campaign for the quest for wholesome diet. It is a campaign against anorexia and bulimia which has become a pressing problem among adolescent students. The campaign became an instant success and has changed the views and lives of many of her students.
I believe your university will reap tons of benefits from hiring such a brilliant teacher.
Sincerely,
Mr. Max Armani
Principal

